
PTO Newsletter
Welcome back! Let’s have an awesome year!

We can't wait for you to see what we have planned for the new year!

Save the Date!
February 3rd 5pm-8pm
Tickets on sale January 16-27
Students can ride along with their
friends and family to this year’s
Valentine’s Rodeo dance! Look out for
details and ticket prices to be posted on
Instagram and ParentSquare soon. 

Student Store
Valentine’s Rodeo
100 Mile Club
…and more

Valentine’s Day Rodeo 

MORE VOLUNTEER
OPPORTUNITIES!

OTHER NEWS
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Take a Second to Walk to School
Every second Tuesday of the Month and

Begins January 10th. Walkers will receive a
raffle ticket and 10 winners will receive a

student store ticket each month. 
Volunteers needed! 

CONTACT US
@vikingcrewptovikingcrewpto@gmail.com

Next PTO Meeting: February  27th @ 6:00pm
Virtual - See ParentSquare for Zoom link

Valentine's Day Grams
Go on Sale January 30th! 

$1 each and will include a a mini animal stuffie
and a ‘color me’ gram. Look for order forms to
be sent home with students on January 27th.

YEARBOOK
We are requesting families to submit any

pictures from any of our events such as Fall
Festival, Movie Night, Spirit Days, etc. Pictures

can be emailed to vikingcrewpto@gmail.com or
DM’d on Instagram @vikingcrewpto 

LOOK HERE! 

To see a list or to sign up for
our upcoming opportunities

PTO Members can access the year's
meeting minutes HERE

https://forms.gle/CEtLbmFmLCx1QCkQ6
https://forms.gle/CEtLbmFmLCx1QCkQ6
https://drive.google.com/drive/folders/1AhaZL4o9EeSr6_87pzoZdDy-afEvBm6g?usp=sharing
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Holiday Jacket Drive 
Thanks to your generous donations, we collected over 100 jackets for our students.

Students were able to pick up their Jackets before break. Thank you so much for
your support and generosity and thank you to our volunteers who helped

distribute the jackets. 



Winter Goodie Bags
Students, Parents, and Staff had a blast distributing winter goodie bags before
break. We hope our vikings enjoyed them as much as we enjoyed passing them

out. Thank you Principal Vaughan for being such a great snowman and to all of our
parent volunteers for helping bring so much joy to our students.

December Highlights

Teachers! We’re happy to share your Amazon Wishlists.
Click a name below to see the list.

Ms. Torres
Ms. Leal 

Ms. Avina
Mrs. Jaime (Counselor)

CONTACT US
@vikingcrewptovikingcrewpto@gmail.com

https://www.amazon.com/hz/wishlist/ls/LCP7VNJA95Y2?ref_=wl_share
https://www.amazon.com/hz/wishlist/ls/207ESHMDZ3Q83?ref_=wl_share
https://www.amazon.com/hz/wishlist/ls/207ESHMDZ3Q83?ref_=wl_share
https://www.amazon.com/hz/wishlist/ls/3PURFQYZT4UV1?ref_=wl_share
https://www.amazon.com/hz/wishlist/ls/3KSL3W02C5LLU?ref_=wl_share

